
              
 

Town Planner’s Recommendation 

Wednesday, March 25, 2015 

 
IX. Public Hearing - University of New Hampshire Stadium.  Proposed 

renovations and addition of seats to Cowell stadium and possible changes to the 

stadium’s sound system.  Review per RSA 674:54 Governmental Land Uses.  

Doug Bencks, University Architect, for UNH, property owner.  Recommended 

action:   Close public hearing and provide nonbinding comments to UNH. 

 I recommend the board hold the public hearing, close the hearing, and then provide 

nonbinding comments to UNH. 

 

* It would be worth looking very closely at the information about the sound system provided in 

the packet from UNH. 
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